July 9, 2020

Never Forgotten Honor Flight
225780 Rib Mountain Drive #234
Wausau, W1 54401

Dear Friends:

Several years ago, NISC made the decision to donate a yearly amount to each of the Honor Flight
organizations close to our offices in MO, ND, Wi and IA out of deep respect for our veterans.

Therefore, enclosed please find our check in the amount of $1,000. It is our sincere hope that our
donation, along with others in the community, will help your group with the funds needed to fly our
Veterans to D.C. to see their memorials.

On behalf of NISC’s employees, we wish to thank you for your efforts!!

Best of luck with the upcoming flights!!

Sincerely,
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Dan Wilbanks
President & CEO
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Enclosure

PS — It is a shame that the 2020 flights had to be canceled due to COVID-19 issues, but we sincerely
hope that you will be able to resume flights in 2021 for these very special veterans.
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